Petition Calling to 

Save Sydney Harbour
To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly in New South Wales. The petition of the people of New South Wales brings to the attention of the House:

Port Jackson is one of the most spectacular harbours in the world. It is much loved by Sydneysiders, and admired and enjoyed by a multitude of visitors.

Since the first European settlement, Sydney Harbour has served as an excellent commercial port. It is an effective and practical commercial waterfront.

The Save Sydney Harbour campaign opposes the NSW government's plan to transfer Sydney Harbour's operations to Port Kembla and Newcastle and to re-develop Sydney’s commercial port land. 

The undersigned petitioners therefore ask that the NSW Government:

1. Forego its published intentions for the re-development of Sydney's irreplaceable commercial port land;
2. Assure that this commercial port land remains under public ownership in perpetuity and acknowledge that long term leases are a de-facto loss of ownership;
3. Secure Sydney’s commercial port and ongoing role as a working harbour with the retention of current trades;

4. Ensure that there is genuine transparent and democratic consultation encompassing all stakeholders regarding the future use of any commercial port land

5. Involve the City of Sydney Council as the as the primary representative of the people of the city in the planning for the future of the Darling Harbour Wharves, Millers Point; and

6. Declare publicly that it has not entered into any commitments or contractual arrangements of any kind in relation to the future use or development of the Darling Harbour, White Bay or Glebe Island wharves.
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PLEASE RETURN TO  Save Sydney Harbour, 127 Kent Street, Millers Point NSW 2000
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